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On March 14, 2005, Southland Board Member Gene Etheridge was elected Chair of the California Department of Food and Agriculture’s Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee.  Gene Etheridge is a grower of peaches, plums, apples and figs in Tulare County.  Southland Board Member and Market Manager Harry Brown-Hiegel was elected the Vice-Chair of the CFMAC.  In addition, Southland Board Member and grower Scott Beylik was elected Chair of the CFMAC Finance Sub-committee and Southland Executive Director Howell Tumlin was elected Chair of the Market Standards and Manager Certification Sub-committee and the CFMAC Polices and Procedures Sub-committee.  Southland presently has six Board Members and staff serving as CFMAC Committee Members or Alternates.  (
In February 2005, long time Southland and Santa Monica Farmers’ Market friend and favorite Amelia Saltsman was appointed by the CDFA Secretary to serve on the Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee as the Alternate Public Member.  Congratulations to Amelia!  (
With deepest sorrow, we note the passing of Gary Tremper of Jojoba Farms on March 3, 2005.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to the Tremper family.  A celebration of Gary's life will be held at 1 p.m. on Sunday, April 10, 2005 at the Monday Club of San Luis Obispo, 1815 Monterey St., SLO. (
The 2005 Annual Meeting will be at 2:30 – 5:30 PM on Sunday, April 17, 2005 at CBS Studios in Studio City, CA.  San Joaquin Agricultural Commissioner Scott Hudson will speaker on the California Ag Commissioners’ views on the future of certified farmers’ markets.  Lunch will be served and there is no charge to attend.  Call 310-481-0167 for more information and to make your reservation. For security reasons, CBS Studios requires that your name and the names of any guests who plan to attend the meeting be on the list at the CBS Studios Gate, so reservations are necessary. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please write to us at info@sfma.net. 
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